
Indian Lore Road to Close - HWY A - Shalom Dr. 
 
Beginning Monday, August 28, 2023, Indian Lore Road will be CLOSED to through traffic 
between Cty Hwy A and Shalom Dr.  The town has contracted with Pheifer Bros Construction to 
replace the bridge located 700 ft south of Shalom Dr.    The road will remain open to local traffic 
only, with access from both the north and south portions of the bridge for property 
owners.  Weather permitting, the project completion date is on or before October 2, 2023 
 
Trash/Recycling    
Continue to place your trash and recycling containers on the street side as normally scheduled. 
 


